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Abstract

This talk is on a series of papers joint with Manfred Madritsch.
Starting with g-adic expansions we introduce the concept of canonical
number systems. This will lead us quickly to the question how to find
bases for such canonical number systems. In a recent series of papers
joint with Manfred Madritsch we attempted to answer this question
for cyclotomic fields. In view of α-recognizable sets and a Theorem
due to Hansel and Safer we are also interested in the question which
pairs of bases of canonical number systems (α, β) are multiplicatively
independent.


